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Q. Reference: Request for Information NP-NLH-001.

Further to Request for Information NP-NLH-001, please confirm which of the expenditures
associated with the supplemental applications shown in Table 1 for 2023 to 2027 are included in

Hydro’s Five-Year Capital Plan (2023-2027).

A All supplemental expenditures listed for 2024-2027 in the Five-Year Capital Plan (2023-2027)*
are included in Table 1 of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) response to NP-NLH-
001 of this proceeding.

The expenditures for 2023 include all supplemental applications included in the Five-Year
Capital Plan (2023-2027) plus three additional supplemental applications filed since the filing of
Hydro’s 2023 Capital Budget Application. Two of these applications have been approved? while a
decision is pending on the third.? Hydro is currently reviewing capital expenditure requirements
for the Holyrood Thermal Generating Station in light of the “Reliability and Resource Adequacy

Study — 2022 Update,” as outlined in its response to IC-NLH-013 of this proceeding.

12023 Capital Budget Application,” Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro, July 13, 2022, vol. |, sch. 2.

2 “Application for Approval to Relocate a Distribution Line and for the Contribution by Anaconda Mining Equal to the Cost of the
Relocation,” Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro, July 22, 2022, which was approved as per Public Utilities Act, RSNL 1990, c P-
47, Board Order No. P.U. 28(2022), Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities, August 22, 2022 and “Application for Approval to
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Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro, July 26, 2022, which was approved as per Public Utilities Act, RSNL 1990, c P-47, Board
Order No. P.U. 26(2022), Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities, August 19, 2022.

3 Application for Approval of Capital Expenditures Necessary to Address Supply in Charlottetown and Pinsent's Arm, Labrador,”
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro, October 7, 2022.



